Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 563 Ray Loughran

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 19:13

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.My concern relates to the likely silting up of
the sea around bull island as since the causeway was built the amount of silt has dramatically increased and the

dumping as proposed will only make this considerably worse.
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